Headteacher

Mrs. S.C. Woolhouse. B.Ed.Hons.
Tel: 01377 257487

Fax: 01377 272112

Email:
northfield@eastriding.gov.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

‘All Moving Forward

Together’

Driffield Northfield Infant School
Southfield Close

DRIFFIELD

East Yorkshire

Y025 5YN

22" March 2018

In the summer term there will be a few changes to the morning routine. We are
making these changes to help the children towards their transition to Year One.

Monday 9" April — the outer cloakroom door will be open from 8.55. Staff will be
on the door for children to come in on their own without parents/carers.

Monday 2™ July — children will line up on the big playground before school and
will be met by a member of staff at 9.00am. A reminder will follow nearer the time.

Thank you for your co-operation.

' @9 ¢ /e g,
7 L G >
Ao Feyion 2 AV(I)ALR% : @
INCLUSIVE (4 %, i §
S C H O O L "715" ov! [ST QUALITY WARK]
g EAST RIDING
% 3 F YORKSHIR C()l.;\'(;_l-l-

Foundation Staff

o “5’1; | The BascShls Agengy__|

ﬂlllll'l'f Icr
\H SCHOOLS

www.driffieldnorthfieldinfants.co.uk



http://www.driffieldnorthfieldinfants.co.uk/

